Dear Mayor and Council Members,

I own the house at 28767 Dartmouth in Madsion Heights
and I think that my voice needs to be heard. I'm writing to
oppose the construction of a 24-hour Sheetz gas station in
Madison Heights. The thought of more traffic zooming
through our streets, especially late at night, worries me.
It's not just about the noise—it's about safety. With more
cars around, our neighborhood could become a risky
place for pedestrians and kids playing outside. Plus,
having a gas station open 24/7 means there will always be
people coming and going. That might not be a big deal
during the day, but at night, it could attract unwanted
attention and make our neighborhood feel less secure.

Please listen to our concerns and think twice about letting
this happen.

Thanks,

LT~



